McGILL UNIVER SCTENG

Professor W.H.Brittein

7th December 1937

Dear Dr, Ross,

I appreciate your kindness in sending to me a copy

of your publication, The Short Word in English Poetry. Needless

to say, I have read it with great interest, and I can appreciate

the amount of work which must have gone into the writing of it.

Yours sincerely,
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Acting Principml

Dr. P.D.Ross,
The Ottawa Journal,
Ottaws, Ont.




